BZA CASE NO. 20014-B
LETTER OF AUTHORIZATION

June 16, 2022

D.C. Board of Zoning Adjustment
441 4" Street, N.-W., Suite 2008
Washington, D.C. 20001

Re: BZA Application No. 20014-B- Modification of Significance
1803 Rhode Island Avenue, N.E.

Dear Board Members:

I hereby authorize Tracy L. Themak and the law firm of Donohue, Themak & Miller, PLC to
represent me before the Board of Zoning Adjustment for my application for a modification of

significance.
jﬁ Sincerely,

Lenda Washifigton for Addisle#gh Park Washington Properties, LLC
Property Owner & Applicant

By:

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.20014B

EXHIBIT NO.7



